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May Events and Highlights

NWEA Testing

https://www.skylinemsa.org


Throughout May, our students engaged in the NWEA Testing from May 20 to 31. This assessment is vital

in measuring students' academic progress and identifying areas where additional support may be

needed. Teachers and staff have been dedicated to ensuring students are well-prepared and supported

throughout the testing period.

Memorial Day Observance

Skyline Math and Science Academy observed Memorial Day on May 27. There were no classes, allowing

students and staff to honor and remember those who have served our country. This day off provided a

brief respite before the final stretch of the school year.

End-of-Year Preparations

As we approach the end of the academic year, preparations are in full swing. Teachers are working

diligently on final assessments and projects, ensuring that students have the opportunity to showcase

their learning and growth. Parents are encouraged to stay engaged and communicate with teachers

regarding their child's progress.

Looking Forward

With the end of the school year in sight, our focus remains on academic excellence and student

well-being. We are proud of the hard work and dedication shown by our students and staff. As we gear

up for the final days of school, we look forward to celebrating our students' achievements and

milestones.

Warm regards,

The Skyline Math and Science Academy Team

For the latest updates and information about our school’s events and achievements, please visit

skylinemsa.org or reach out to us at (612) 200-9916.
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